
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FORSYTH COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
2004 GENERAL ELECTION RECOUNT 

NOVEMBER 15, 2004 
 
 

Present:  Mrs. Charles A. Cardwell, Jr., Chair 
   Mr. Eric Elliott, Secretary 
   Mr. John A. Redding, Member 
 
Staff:   Mrs. Kathie Chastain Cooper, Director of Elections 
   Mrs. Laura Gerardi Dell, Deputy Director of Elections 
   Ms. Pamela Craver 
 
 
 
Call To Order 
The chair called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M. 
 
 
2004 General Election Recount 
The Board Members and staff conducted a recount of the 2004 General 
Election. The totals were tabulated and reviewed. The Board certified 
the Election results. 
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Other Business 
The Deputy Director explained to the Board that Mrs. Louise Young-
Smith (aka Mrs. Ciatt Shabazz) contacted her about paying Mr. 
Shabazz as Chief Judge for precinct 604.  The Board and staff 
discussed the fact that Mr. Shabazz was not approved by the Board as 
precinct chief judge; instead Mrs. Carmen Smith was approved for that 
position. The Board agreed that Mrs. Carmen Smith should be paid as 
the Chief Judge. 
 
 
 
s:/ Mrs. Charles A. Cardwell, Jr., Chair 
 
 
 
s:/ Mr. Eric Elliott, Secretary 
 
 
 
s:/ Mr. John A. Redding, Member 
 
 
 
 


